
Calling All Haringey Primary Schools

The Mayor of Haringey, Cllr Stephen Mann invites you to
enter the “What makes you Happy Art Competition”

To enter:
Pupils should illustrate what makes them
Happy using the colours black and white
with the option of including a dash of one

primary colour

Each school should select their best entry
(just one) by the closing date 20th December 2017

For further details please visit my web page www.haringey.gov.uk/special-fund
 or twitter @MayorHaringey

The winner’s submission should be sent to:
The Worshipful the Mayor of Haringey

Mayor’s Parlour
Civic Centre
High Road

Wood Green N22 8LE

Winners will be announced on Friday 12 January 2018 with
the winners being presented prizes at a Spring Term Community

event on Thurs 29 March at Lordship Recreation Park


